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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
R.E. Bletchley Park – Thursday 1st December 2016 
 
As part of Corby Technical School’s dedication to ensuring students have a wealth of knowledge about their subject 
and the important history surrounding it, an opportunity has arisen for the school to send Year 10 Computer Science 
students to The National Museum of Computing at Bletchley Park (near Milton Keynes) on Thursday 1st December 
2016.  
 
Students will be given a guided workshop on System Security which will support their GCSE Computer Science study. 
They will also be a guided tour of the park, gaining important insight into the history of Computing and the 
encryption/decryption tools used by enemy and allied forces during World War 2.  
 
The cost of this trip is £12.50 per student which includes entrance fee, all tours/workshops and minibus travel. 
Students will be required to bring a packed lunch and may wish to take a small amount of money to spend in the gift 
shop but this is not essential. Please return your slip to Mr Gourlay and make payments via Wisepay. 
 
The bus will depart CTS at 8.45am prompt so students should have breakfast before they arrive at school.  and We 
will arrive back at school at 3:30pm. Students will go back to their lessons for the remainder of the day. 
Parents/carers will be informed if there are any changes to these times on the day. Students will be reminded that 
normal school rules regarding behaviour, uniform and conduct will apply during this trip. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gourlay at 
agourlay@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 01536 213100 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
               
 
Reply Slip:      RETURN TO RECEPTION BY FRIDAY 11th NOVEMBER 2016 
 
We/I give permission for ………………………………………………. to attend the Bletchley Park trip on Thursday 1st December.  
 
We understand that the bus will leave the school at 8.45 am prompt and that our child will arrive back to school 
before the end of the normal school day. I will pay £12.50  through Wisepay to cover entrance fee to the park.  
 
Signed: …………………………………………………… Date: …………………………………… 
 
Please supply an Emergency Contact telephone number: ……………………………………. 
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